From: Arne Petersen

To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve

Subject: More nonsense from the HCFA racing committee
Date: Monday, March 07, 2022 11:30:11 AM

Mr. Ford,

I understand the Fair Racing Committee will be having an informational meeting open to the
public. Although Mr. Silacci is trying to be upfront, open, and honest his predecessors were
not. Emails/conversations between Ms. Ziemer and board members show they wanted to keep
this modification out of the public eye. They were never forthright and I have no intention of
interacting with them further. They can say what they have to say at the revocation hearing.
Initiate the revocation process described in the code and we can all wash our hands of this
garbage. I will accept nothing else.

-Arne
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